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Blue sky, balmy temperature, very light wind, the participants in the April 10 AFGO picnic could not have 

expected better conditions in the beautiful surroundings of Mead Garden (Winter Park). We hope that such 

favorable conditions will prevail on Sunday, May 8, when we will hold our next picnic, at the same place, 

starting at 12:30 pm, with a potluck followed by the pétanque games. 
 

As far as our next indoor event is concerned, we will hold our movie night on Saturday, May 28, starting 

at 6:30 pm, in AFGO office (1516 E. Colonial Dr., Orlando, FL 32803). Parking and entrance at the back of 

building. We will have a potluck dinner followed by the projection of a French movie subtitled in English. 

Towards the middle of May, you will receive an invitation with all the details regarding this event. 
 

As mentioned in our April newsletter, AFGO will hold a summer camp named "French Fun and Learning" 

(FFL), with two phases this year: 
 

Phase ONE 
 

----------------- 
 

From June 13 to 17 

From June 20 to 24 

Phase TWO 
 

----------------- 
 

From July 11 to 15 

From July 18 to 22
 

This camp, open to kids 4 to 13 of age, will take place each day (5 days), from 9 am to 12 pm, in AFGO 

office, located at the address mentioned above. All the details are provided on our web site, 

www.aforlando.org. Should you have questions about this camp and/or French courses for children, please 

consult Kenza Wilhite at kenbenw2005@gmail.com. 
 

The lectures named "Discover France and its Culture" continue with season 17, in Zoom. This season will 

start on May 6 and will extend up to June 4, in English on Friday evenings and in French on Saturday 

evenings. Season 17 will focus on the Pyrenees region of France all along the border with Spain, visiting 

cities like Carcassonne, Foix, Perpignan, Tarbes, Bayonne and Biarritz. Should you have any questions 

about season 17, please consult Muriel Partridge at murieldebevere@yahoo.fr. 
 

Finally, AFGO is happy to announce the new initiative, named CAFE CAUSERIE, described below. 
 

Let's gather around a cup of coffee, croissants or pain au chocolat, as we launch a monthly coffee chat, 

early afternoon on Friday, in a French café around town. 
 

This chat is offered for advanced French speaking people as a great opportunity to practice your skills and 

make new francophone friends. 
 

Until details are finalized, please show your interest by contacting Caroline at ca.flament@gmail.com. 
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